
TOWN OF HAMDEN, CONNECTICUT 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY COMMISSION 

 

Due to lack of a quorum, the Community Development Advisory Commission Meeting scheduled for 
January 13, 2021 was canceled. 

The next regular meeting for this commission will be held on February 10, 2021 at 6:30 via Zoom. 

 

Submitted by: Alyssa Bussard, Commission Clerk 


